TOWN OF DALTON
ADDENDUM NO. 1 TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Assessor’s Lots 213-4-0, 215-12-0 and 215-26-0

Dalton, Massachusetts
The Request for Proposals (“RFP”) issued by the Town of Dalton on May 25, 2023 for the above-referenced project is hereby changed as reflected in this Addendum No. 1.  Other than as amended herein, the RFP remains unchanged.  
Proposal Due Date Changed

The Town hereby amends the RFP to change the date on which proposals are due from 3 p.m. on Monday, June 19, 2023 to 4 p.m. on Tuesday, June 20, 2023.  


Documentation for Massachusetts Department of Agricultural Resources
The proposer must submit adequate documentation that the buyer is a Farmer, Beginning Farmer or Non-Profit as defined in 330 CMR 22.02 (Department of Agricultural Resources (MDAR) Regulations, 330 CMR 22.01 et seq.) and must otherwise qualify to own the Property under the MDAR Regulations.  
The proposer must also submit a Farm Business Plan (template attached) which will the Town will submit to MDAR, and which MDAR determines is complete and presents a viable and achievable plan that is compatible with the APR and the APR property location.

The proposer is responsible for compliance with the MDAR Regulations.
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